
WCREW, along with CARW, hosted the Summer Sampler networking event 

at Paul Davis on July 13.  From sampling Scotch and beers, tasting chocolates to 
smoking cigars, this was a networking event for all. 

  

WCREW welcomed our Network Liaison, Claire Roberts, to the event with a  

presentation on the CREW network and the latest and greatest benefits of  being a 
part of  the global network.  She also had some amazing words of  wisdom for women 

in the real estate industry and was very inspirational.  

  

With over 200 attendees, fabulous appetizers, drinks and boat rides WCREW and 
CARW put together a wonderful event.  

 
Thank you to all of  the wonderful event sponsors! 


